
 

December 2020 

 

Product Discontinuation Notice 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

We would like to inform you that our Miniature Slide Guide (SEB(S)-A, SER(S)-A) Series 

will be discontinued effective June 30th 2021. 

 

After the effective date, the discontinued products will no longer be in production. 

 

While we regret any inconvenience this may cause, we are eager to provide you the 

comparable products. If you are seeking interchangeable products, our SEBE-B and WB 

Series are the alternative options. 

 

1. Discontinued Products： Miniature Slide Guide  

SEB-A Series    9A,9AY,12A,12AY,15A,15AY,20A,20AY 

SEBS-A Series  5A,5AY,7A,7AY,9A,9AY,12A,12AY,15A,15AY,20A,20AY 

SEB-WA Series  9WA, 9WD,9WAY,12WA,12WAY,15WA.15WAY 

SEBS-WA Series 7WA,7WD,7WAY,9WA,9WD,9WAY,12WA,12WAY,15WA.15WAY 

SER-A Series  9A,12A,15A,20A 

SERS-A Series   9A, 12A,15A,20A 

SER-WA Series   9WA, 12WA,15WA 

SERS-WA Series  9WA, 12WA,15WA 

2. Date of discontinuation: June 30, 2021   

3. Recommended Replacement Products :  Slide Guide 

   SEBS-B Series    

SEBS-WB Series 

 

We appreciate your business and support and look forward to serving you in the future. 

 

Thank you.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Toru Yamazaki 

President, Nippon Bearing Co., Ltd. 


